From: o PN~ T

Sent: Tuesde* "o 44 9016 9:22 AM ;
To: Y A | 7
Subject: FW: EO562

~~~~~ Original Message-----

From: PATRICIA MURPHY ___ T
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 5:18 PM

To: DPSinfo (DPS)

Subject: EO562

My husband and I have purchased a condominium that is a freestanding home. We purchased it
with the intent of putting in a pneumatic elevator to access the first floor from the
basement. We have been checking with an elevator company for almost a year now. Our hope is
that this issue can finally be resolved and that the safety of a pneumatic elevator will be
determined by actually testing one.

Thank you,

Patricia Murnhy

L

Sent from my iPhone




